
 

 

 

 

Awards Dinner 2018 

 
 
On 9 May 2018, the RAF Football Association held their Annual Awards Evening at Halton 
House Officers Mess. The event was attended by nearly 100 members of the Association and 
invited guests, including the President of RAF Football, Air Chief Marshal Sir Stephen Hillier, 
Chief of the Air Staff. Guests included Mr Bob Cotter from the English Football Association and 
a number of key supporters of RAF Football, including the sponsors of the dinner, 
SecureCloud+. 
 
The pinnacle of the evening was the presenting of awards to recognise excellent and reward 
achievement from across are broad array of Association activity. The award recipients were as 
follows: 
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Senior Representative Team Player of the Season – Cpl Tom Claisse 
 

 
Ladies Representative Team Player of the Season – SAC Rachael Rutherford  
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Men’s Development Squad Player of the Season – SAC(T) Ross Glibbery – collected 
by Elliot Smith (Runner Up) due to SAC Glibbery being deployed. 

Veterans Player of the Season (Charlie Booker Memorial Shield) Sgt Mark Rooney   
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RAF FA Grass Roots Football Award – FS Steve Harrison  
 
 
 
 

 
Life Time Achievement Award –Mr John Duff 
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Life Time Achievement Award - Mr John Jones 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In addition to the individual awards, the RAF Football Association were also presented with the 
FA Equality Standard, which CAS received on behalf of RAF Football from Mr Bob Cotter. 
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Additionally, Flt Lt Scott Hyndman was presented with the Middlesex Cup, which Icarus FC (the 
RAF Officers’ team) won this season.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The awards evening was also an excellent opportunity for the Veterans Team to present a 
cheque for £5,000 to the RAF Benevolent Fund, which they have been raising throughout the 
season as part of their RAF 100 celebrations. 
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RAF FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION SPONSORS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


